
Deadline for nominations: 
Thursday, September 21, 2017 at 4 p.m.

All parents of Dawson students are invited to attend 
the Parent Election meeting, as follows:

Thursday, September 28, 2017
5:00 p.m. Sharp
Room 5B.16
Dawson College
3040 Sherbrooke St. West (Métro Atwater)

Please Note: A regular Board meeting will follow at  
6 p.m. in the Boardroom 5B.13. The parents elected are 
expected to attend.

For more information, please contact:

François Paradis
Director, Corporate Affairs
514 931-8731 ext. 1363
fparadis @ dawsoncollege.qc.ca


